TOUCH REPORT

It is hard to believe that we only have three games left for the season. We will have tough
competition again this week with CHAC as they are also a pretty polished outfit. All teams have
been training very hard with their respective coaches and should be up to the challenge this week.

Goods wins were recorded against St. John’s and helped build the confidence levels within the
teams. As this is our last home game for the season it would be fantastic to see plenty of
Supporters’ on the sidelines cheering the girl’s on. Let’s go girls’!

Tour Update

It is now just under three weeks until the Touch team leaves for our very first tour to New

Zealand. The itinerary is stacked full of organised Touch games and fun activities as well. | am sure
this Tour will be a great success and we must thank Ms. Trudgian for all her efforts in pulling this
together. The girls’ will have plenty of tales to tell on their return.

Blue Day

Saturday is the allocated day for the St Paul’s School Supporters’ Association’s annual Blue Day to
raise awareness for Prostate cancer, our inaugural Blue Day was held last year in the memory of
Andrew Pope, a very well loved and respected member of the St. Paul’s community who succumbed
to this disease in 2104.

Our girl’s will be wearing blue ribbons in their hair and blue war paint. CHAC have also been invited
to join in the fun. All Supporters’ please wear something Blue and join in the fun. A great raffle has
been organised and tickets will be on sale on the day. Football and Volleyball Supporter groups will
join with Touch and the community to make this a fun day.
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